20.

MIDDLETON BUS SERVICE — DISCONTINUATION OF SERVICE

The Board considered a report informing it of the discontinuation of the Middleton Bus Service, and
outlining the future of the existing bus stops solely serving this route.

It was decided that:
1. The information be received.

2. Staff investigate commitments made at the time the bus stops were implemented and report
back to the Board accordingly.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


